
Northumbria Region u3a Committee 

Calling all u3a members. Please help.  
Mike Wallace, Regional Treasurer will be standing down 
at the Northumbria Regional AGM being held on April 
30th 2024.  

A flyer was sent to all Treasurers and the Treasurer’s Network 5 
months ago asking for someone to take on this role. Two members 
came forward, but have now declined this position.    

Northumbria Region is looking for a Treasurer (or even job share) 
to take over from Mike Wallace. If a Regional Treasurer isn’t 

appointed Northumbria Region u3a Committee WILL DISSOLVE. 

The Committee can not operate without a Treasurer. 

The Regional Committee is a friendly team, who work together, 
discuss issues and have a good rapport.  

We support, give advice, arrange learning /social events for all 48 
u3as in the Region, enabling members to Network.    

If you would like to find out more information about this role 
please contact  

Mike Wallace, Treasurer mike.wallace.u3a@gmail.com  

or Cecilia Coulson, Chair cecu3a@gmail.com / 07881768301. 
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